
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON FLYER DISTRIBUTION CONTROL 
 
New meetings to hear briefs added and the meeting to adopt recommendations 

rescheduled  
 
The Commission permanente sur l’eau, l’environnement, le développement durable et les grands 
parcs is currently holding a public consultation on desired amendments to the by-law concerning 
the distribution of advertising material in Montréal. 
 
Given the significant number of registrations received, the Commission is adding two new public 
meetings for the hearing of briefs to its consultations calendar, in addition to those already 
scheduled on Friday, October 25, at 2 p.m., Wednesday, October 30, at 7 p.m. and Friday, 
November 1, at 2 p.m.  
 
The meetings will be held as follows: 
 
DATES   THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2019, AT 9:30 A.M. 
AND TIMES:  TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2019, AT 7 P.M. 

PLACE:   Lucien-Saulnier building, council chamber, 155 Rue Notre-Dame Est 
  Champ-de-Mars metro 

 
The meetings are public and open to everyone. However, only persons who are preregistered will 
be able to speak. You can also view the webcast of the meetings on the consultation page at 
ville.montreal.qc.ca/circulaires. 
 
The Commission wants to take the time needed to carefully review all of the proposals submitted 
by participants before making its recommendations. As a result, the public meeting planned for 
November 20, 2019 for the adoption of the recommendations has been rescheduled and 
will instead be held on the following date: 
 
DATE AND TIME:  THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2019, AT 7 P.M. 
   
PLACE:   Lucien-Saulnier building, council chamber, 155 Rue Notre-Dame Est  

  Champ-de-Mars metro  
 

ACCESSIBILITY 

The council chamber is accessible to persons with reduced mobility. The room is also equipped 
with a hearing system that can be accessed by tuning into 100.3 FM on your portable player. An 
interpretation service in Québec Sign Language is available on request, subject to the availability 
of interpreters. To request the service, please contact the Service du greffe five days in advance. 

 
INFORMATION:   Service du greffe 

   Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation 

   155 Rue Notre-Dame Est, ground floor 

   Montréal  (Québec) H2Y 1B5 

   Telephone: 514 872-3000   

 commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca | @Comm_MTL 
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